
 

 

31 May 2017 

 

Dear Ravtish Superannuation Fund, 

With respect to your Barrel Number 1899, please be advised that to our knowledge, 

these barrels: 

(a) do not exist; 

(b) were not registered under the barrel register provided to us; and  

(c) were not part of our barrel audit. 

Unfortunately, these barrels are not under our possession and may have never been filled.    
 
We note that Australian Whisky Holdings Management Pty Ltd is not liable to fill these 
barrels.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Malcolm 
Australian Whisky Holdings Management Pty Ltd  

 


